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assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

 

26 September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Save the date – Thursday 29 September 2022 

 Year 11 Support in Exams 

 

I wrote to you at the end of the school year with a timeline of how we will be supporting your child to ensure 

they have a successful Year 11. One of the key events on their journey will be on 29 September 2022 

when we host a 'Supporting your Child in their Exams' evening.  

The event will run from 18:00 to 19:30 in the Jubilee hall, and will include information on how to support 

your child through Year 11. The evening will consist of the following presentations: 

 Mr Wardle Deputy Headteacher - Year 11 timeline, what to expect and additional opportunities for 

students. 

 Mrs Devlin Head of Year 11 - The importance of attendance and advice on the pastoral support 

available.  

 Miss Townes (Blended Learning Coordinator) - The use of technology to support learning. 

Curriculum Leaders from English, Maths and Science will be available on the evening to provide 

information on the core subject areas, in addition to this there will be the opportunity to purchase revision 

guides from the School for each subject. These will also be available to purchase shortly on ParentMail. 

The event is designed to ensure the school and families are all working together to provide the students 

with the best platform to make Year 11 a successful one. 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Matt Wardle 

Deputy Headteacher  

Teaching and Learning 
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